To: Cokeville Football Players

From: Cokeville Football Coaching Staff

I’ve had a great summer. I hope you have too. It’s time to strap on the helmets and pads. We’ve had good
attendance in the weight room, thank you for that. If you would all encourage everyone in your class to
come join us this year that would be awesome. We’ve been looking forward to working with you ever
since the season ended last fall. We will begin practice this year on Monday Aug 18, 2025 at 7:00 a.m.
We will have practice 2 times a day at 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m., Monday through Friday and once on
Saturday. You will need to bring your running shoes and cleats, a pair of shorts and a t-shirt and your
physical. If you go to the clinic for your physical, they will send it to the school for you. You must have a
physical in order to participate in practice. We will hand out pads Thursday, Aug 14, 2024 at 7:00
p-m.You can lift weights afterwards. (If you are unable to make it that night, then come early Monday
morning and we'll get you ready). We look forward to having a great year learning the game of football
and how to be great teammates and young men. I will hand out a complete practice schedule on Monday
the 18th.

Sincerely,

Coach Linford, Coach Teichert, Coach Pauni, Coach Johnson and Coach Pope



